
!  !!
ROSE HILL HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

DECEMBER 4, 2013 @ 7 pm 
MEETING AND CHRISTMAS PARTY 

ROSE ROOM 
!
!

!  !
Please bring a snack/finger food – spouses/guests are invited.  Drinks will be provided.  
Meeting and food will begin at 7:00 pm at the Rose Room.  Please bring a food item to 
be given to Rose Hill Community Assistance for the holidays. The Museum and Pleasant 
Center school will be open after the meeting for tours.  !
We continue to improve the Museum and our displays are always rotating.  We get 
donations every month and we have some amazing artifacts from area families. The 
Harris Truck was purchased with donations and we added the Pleasant Center School to 
our holdings this year.  !
Our Christmas meeting/party is a GREAT time to see what the Museum has been doing 
to promote the history of Rose Hill this year!!  WE WANT TO SEE ALL OF YOU!! !
!


